
 

 

 

 
Bealings School                                                                        
01473 622376 
 

15th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are nearing the end of our quarantine and just wanted to confirm that the school will be 

reopening to key worker and vulnerable children on Tuesday 19th January. 

Once again, any critical worker children who are able to remain at home are requested to do so - 

even if this is intermittently. Please just email the office if you child will not be in on a day we 

expect them to be. 

We are happy to support places for any critical worker families that have no choice but to send 

their children into school and will look forward to seeing your children. 

We are again able to provide school meals, please see attached menu, next week will be Week 

1. This is free for those in years R, 1 & 2 and those entitled to Free School Meals, £2.30 for other 

children. 

Kind regards, 

The Bealings Team 

 

 

 

 


